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August 8, 2005 
 
Plaintiff filed Claim and filing fee.  Amount of Claim: 
$54,117.44. 

  
August 9, 2005 

 
Board called Plaintiff advising of filing deficiency: lacks 
proof of mailing and verification.  Faxed notice of deficiency 
to Plaintiff.  

 
August 15, 2005 

 
Plaintiff filed verification. 

 
August 15, 2005 

 
Board called Plaintiff advising of filing deficiency:  lacks 
proof of mailing.   

 
August 26, 2005 

 
Plaintiff filed proof of mailing of claim to Defendant.  
ACCEPTED FOR FURTHER PROCESSING. 

 
August 31, 2005 

 
Board issued Acknowledgment letter and forwarded copy of Claim 
to Attorney General.   

 
September 8, 2005  

 
Attorney General filed Acknowledgement of Claim form.  Receipt 
of same acknowledged September 2, 2005. 

 
September 8, 2005 

 
Chief Deputy Attorney General filed Acknowledgment of Claim 
form.  Receipt of same acknowledged September 2, 2005. 
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September 23, 2005  
 

Defendant filed Praecipe for Withdrawal/Entry of Appearance 
withdrawing Michael A. Farnan, Chief Counsel and entering 
appearance of Raymond W. Dorian, Assistant Counsel, on behalf of 
Defendant.  Copy forwarded to Plaintiff. 

 
September 26, 2005  

 
Defendant filed Preliminary Objections, Brief in Support and 
Proposed Order.  Copy forwarded to Plaintiff. 

 
October 11, 2005  

 
Plaintiff filed letter (via fax) advising that Defendant does 
not object to Plaintiff requesting a 30 day extension of time to 
file a response and responsive brief. 

 
October 13, 2005  

 
Plaintiff filed letter (via U.S. mail) advising that Defendant 
does not object to Plaintiff requesting a 30 day extension of 
time to file a response and responsive brief. 

 
November 21, 2005  

 
Plaintiff filed Answer to Brief in Support of Respondent’s 
Preliminary Objections.  Copy forwarded to Defendant. 

 
December 19, 2005 

 
Plaintiff filed letter requesting trial dates.  Copy forwarded 
to Defendant. 
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December 20, 2005 
 

Board issued an Opinion and Order.  Order as follows:  “AND NOW, 
this 20th day of December, 2005, it is ORDERED and DECREED that 
the Preliminary Objection of the Defendant, Commonwealth of 
Pennsylvania, Department of Corrections to the claim of 
Plaintiff, Fox-Rich Textiles, Inc. for attorney’s fees is 
DISMISSED as moot.  In all other respects the Defendant’s 
Preliminary Objections are OVERRULED.  Commonwealth of 
Pennsylvania, Department of Corrections shall be afforded twenty 
(20) days from the exit date of this Order to file a responsive 
pleading to the complaint of Fox-Rich Textiles, Inc.”  Copy 
forwarded to all parties of record. 

 
   December 22, 2005  

 
Defendant filed acceptance of Service of opinion and order dated 
December 20, 2005.  Receipt of same acknowledged December 21, 
2005. 

 
December  27, 2005 

 
Board forwarded letter to parties requesting a proposed 
scheduling order. 

 
December 27, 2005 

 
Plaintiff filed acceptance of service of opinion and order dated 
December 20, 2005.  Receipt of same acknowledged December 23, 
2005. 

 
January 9, 2006 

 
Defendant filed  Respondent’s Motion for Enlargement of Time. 
Copy forwarded to Plaintiff. 

 
January 11, 2006  

 
Board rendered an Opinion and Order.  Order as follows:  “AND 
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NOW, this 11th day of January, 2006, upon Defendant’s Motion for 
Enlargement of Time, it is hereby ORDERED and DECREED that 
Defendant’s Motion is GRANTED and Defendant is given twenty (20) 
days from the exit date of this Order to file an Answer to 
Plaintiff’s Claim.”  Copy forwarded to Plaintiff and Defendant. 

 
 
 

January 11, 2006  
 

Defendant filed proposed scheduling order.  Copy forwarded to 
Plaintiff. 

 
January 13, 2006  

 
Defendant filed Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated 
January 11, 2006.  Receipt of same acknowledged January 12, 
2006. 

 
January 23, 2006 

 
Defendant filed a letter advising that the parties have come to 
an amicable settlement in the above contract action.  A 
Stipulation to Discontinue will be filed as soon as the 
settlement draft is issued to the Plaintiff.  In view of this 
Defendant will not file their Answer to Plaintiff’s Claim. Copy 
forwarded to Plaintiff. 

 
January 23, 2006 

 
Plaintiff filed a letter advising that the parties have settled 
the contract dispute.  Defendant will pay Plaintiff monies which 
will be payment in full of all claims arising from the contract 
document.  Copy forwarded to Defendant. 

 
January 25, 2006  

 
Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated 
January 11, 2006.  Receipt of same acknowledged January 16, 
2006. 

 
March 17, 2006  

 
Plaintiff and Defendant filed a Stipulation to Discontinue with 
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Prejudice. 
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March 21, 2006  
 

Board rendered an Opinion and Order.  Order as follows:  “AND 
NOW, this 21st day of March, 2006, upon receipt of a Stipulation 
to Discontinue with Prejudice, advising the Board that ‘. . . 
the above captioned matter is hereby voluntarily discontinued 
and dismissed with prejudice, including any counterclaims and 
third-party claims.’, executed by James Reich, Plaintiff, and 
Raymond W. Dorian, Assistant Counsel, attorney for Defendant, 
and docketed with this Board under date of March 17, 2006, it is 
ORDERED and DECREED that said case be marked ‘discontinued and 
ended with prejudice.’”  Copy forwarded to Plaintiff and 
Defendant. 

 
March 23, 2006  

 
Defendant filed Acceptance of Service of Order dated March 21, 
2006.  Receipt of same acknowledged March 23, 2006. 

 
 


